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Law Day 2018, Tuesday, May 1st 

Separation of Powers: Framework For Freedom 
 
 
Dear Law Day Presenter: 
 
Thank you very much for agreeing to participate in the Lincoln Bar Association's Law 
Day 2018 activities planned for Tuesday, May 1, 2018, at several Lincoln area high 
schools. If for some reason you are unable to fulfill the presentation time slot you were 
assigned, please try to find a replacement and let Jeff Lapin know about the 
replacement presenter at jlapin@lapinlawoffices.com or 402-421-8033. 
 
The schedule of where and when you will present will be emailed to you. It, along with 
the materials set forth below, are also available on our website: 
(http://www.lincolnbarassociation.com/event/law-day-2018-presentations) 
 
Please find enclosed the following items to assist in the presentation: 
 

Presenters Outline 
PDF of PowerPoint Presentation 
LBA Committee Contacts 
School Information 

 
We would advise printing and bringing the Outline and PDF with you. 
 
The presentation is expected to last approximately 45-50 minutes. The presentation 
begins with the Schoolhouse Rock video “I’m Just a Bill”. It then provides an overview of 
the three branches of government and the concept of the separation of powers. The 
presentation then has a review activity to help the students further understand who has 
the power. There are three interactive scenarios to be presented to the students and the 
presentation can conclude with questions about the theme and/or your practice of law. 
 
This seems like a lot for volunteer presenters to cover, and we appreciate you 
volunteering, so we have tried to make this as easy on you as possible by providing the 
comprehensive PowerPoint presentation with scripted slides to guide you through the 
presentation. 
 
Before the presentation, remember to introduce yourself and describe what you do, as 
the students are very interested in hearing about our profession. 
 
  



 

Please arrive at least ten (10) minutes prior to your class period to ensure that we can 
begin each class promptly. Your confirmed class presentation time is included in the 
enclosed schedule. 
 
Law Day 2018 will kick off with a presentation to the students by the Chief Justice and 
State Senator Laura Ebke at 8:00 a.m. at Lincoln High School. 
 
We appreciate your participation in this worthwhile event highlighting the role of the law. 
 
If you have any questions about the materials, please contact Abby Osborn, 402-484-
7700 / abby@shiffermillerlaw.eom or Rick Tast 402-601-8829. 
 
Thank you for helping make Law Day 2018 a success! 
 
Very truly yours, 
 

Abby Osborn & Rick Tast 

Abby Osborn & Rick Tast 
Law Day 2018 Committee Co-Chairs 
Lincoln Bar Association 
 
Enclosure 
 
 
  




